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s THE LAHEY CLINIC
605 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BosToON, MASS.
October 27, 1930
Dear Fred:

I arrived home safely after my very
pleasant visit at Rochester and in Minneapolis
and I want to tell you how much I appreciate
your courtesy and hospitality. It is always
stimilating for me to visit Rochester and I am
always very much impressed with your genuine
and gracious hospitality. 1 only hope you will
come here so that I may have the pleasure in &
small psrt of extending to you our hospitality.

1 enjoyed your paper very much and 1
agree with everything you said. 1 have yet te
hear you say anything that I thought was un-
sound surgically.

I fear were 1 to tell you what a good
surgeon you are, you might mistake it for flat-
tery.

With very kind regards,

Svonda

Dr. Fred Rankin
Mayo Clinic

Rochester, Minnesota FHL:J



